
Burton Elementary School 

May 26, 2015 

  

Dear Parents: 

It has come to our attention that the date we had scheduled for our family picnic is also the date Hubbard has 

scheduled. As we have several families who have children in both schools, we have decided to change the family picnic 

to Friday, June 12th from 11:00- 11:45 am. The new plan will be as follows: 

 Thursday, June 11 – Field trip to Oromocto Ceramics and the Fire Station in the morning, a picnic when we 

return (students will bring their own bag lunch), water fun in the afternoon. 

 Friday, June 12 –  Family Picnic- at 11:00am families are invited to come to the school for lunch. There will be 

pizza, a veggie tray, and watermelon, and cake. Water and juice boxes will be available as well. All items are free 

of charge. The event will last until 11:45, bus time. 

More details and a permission slip will follow next week. Please remember that lunch is provided on Monday, June 1st 

as we are celebrating At My Best Day. If your child will not eat a make your sandwich/sub, please provide an alternative 

for them. 

 

 

 


